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 Dates for the Diary;-  

Tuesday 5th November—All Saints Day—Light Day  

Thursday 7th November 9:30am—New Foundation Intake Tour.  

Monday 11th November—Remembrance Day—Children can wear brownies/cubs/

scouts/guides/cadets’ uniform on this day.  

Wednesday 13th November—Music assembly for parents 

Friday 15th November—Children in Need 

Thursday 21st November—2:00pm—New Foundation Intake Tour. 

Welcome Back 

Welcome back to another busy term at All Saints. This term we are focusing on 
the value of Hope, a significant link to the lead up to Christmas and the birth 
of Jesus.  
The children had a very successful Autumn 1 term and attendance was excel-
lent—whole school reaching 96%. As the weather begins to change and there 
are more illnesses going around please remember to phone the office if your 
child is absent so we do not chase you. Please also only keep your child off if 
absolutely necessary—if not sure send them in and we will phone you if we 
think they are not fit to be in school. If it is something such as a cold—please 
do not keep them off.  

Our value this term is ; 
 

                     HOPE 

We are working really hard to improve the environment in 
school and many staff have taken time out of their holidays/
weekends to help clean up and paint the school—if this is 
something you think you could help with—even an hour here or 
there please get in touch with Miss Hammond or Mrs McManus 
with when you are available and we will find you something to 
do.  



 

 

 
Attendance Autumn Term 1 

Whole school— 96% 

Year 1—97.6 % 

Year 2—95.8% 

Year 3—96.6% 

Year 4—95.9 % 

Year 5—95.1% 

Year 6—94.5%  

 

 

Poppies and other merchandise will be available from the school 

office from 4/11/24. All of the donations received goes to The Roy-

al British Legion, who worked hard to support military members & 

their families past and present.  


